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POLICY NOTIFICATION 
Representative Mill Test Reports 

 
This is a reissue of Circular Letter T-00.1 that was issued on April 3, 2000. 
 
Some material organization has been found to be issuing “representative” 
material test reports instead of specific ones.  This is not acceptable for the 
construction, repair or modification of pressure equipment destined for use in 
North Carolina.  A material test report must be directly traceable to pressure 
material if a material test report is required by the code of construction. 
 
A “representative” material test report is also deemed unacceptable as a 
“certificate of compliance”.  Please make your client aware of this and share this 
information with them.  
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